
November 27, 2018 
Transportation Advisory Board Meeting 

 
Attendance: TAB Members: David Straus, Neil Coplan, Linda Hager, Terri Rawding,  

         Town of Sharon: Eric Hooper & Pete O’Cain   
         STV-Consulting Firm: Robert Rink, Ben Lassel, Sean Barry, Dustin Kerksieck 
        Member of the Public: Heather Zelevinsky 

 
Meeting was held @ 7pm in the Community Center Board Room 
 
Minutes: 

I. Discussed with STV their status of the feasibility study for the elevated garage at the commuter 
rail lot.  

1. STV’s ability to change their scope from the original information provided to: 

1. Traffic Flow 
2. Egress 
3. Pick-up/ Drop off Loop 
4. Structural requirements 

1. Geotechnical 
2. Footing requirements 
3. Layout Schematics 

II.Discussed the pros and cons of Inbound and Outbound rail sides for garage site. 

1. Revenue sharing 
2. Neighborhood impact 
3. Environmental concerns 

III.STV to revise scope and furnish it within 2 weeks to be reviewed and discussed by the TAB 
 


